
The AGMS Week at a 

Glance…  
  Passions, Challenge, Connections and Supports 

FRIDAY,  JUNE 22,  2018                           TEAM AVALANCHE               

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

Grade 8 Celebrations - A reminder that the Recognition Ceremony will take place for 

Grade 8s and parents at 11am on Monday, June 25th in the gym.  We suggest parents 

arrive a bit early to get a seat! A potluck lunch is being prepared for Grade 8 students 

after the ceremony.  In the afternoon, we will be holding a dance and other fun activi-

ties for the grade 8s.   

Report Cards - Reports will be handed out at the end of the day on Thursday, June 

28th.  If your child will not be here to collect their report card you can pick it up from 

the office until July 6 or after August 27. 

Moving Next Year? - If you know that your grade 6 or 7 child will not be returning to Arbutus Global in September 

please let our office staff know ASAP.  Thank you 

Music Reminders -  

The choir will be performing at the Grade 8 recognition ceremony on Monday morning. Grade 6 and 7 

choir students should arrive to school in their music uniform on Monday morning. Students can bring a 

change of clothes for after the ceremony.  

All school owned musical instruments and books must be returned to Mr. Mazza and Mrs. Hill by Mon-

day afternoon for annual inventory (unless the student has made a prior arrangement with them). 

Students are encouraged to practice their instruments over the summer to maintain their stamina on their instrument 

and reduce potential learning loss over the summer. If you have rented your instrument from Long and McQuade we 

encourage you to renew your contract before June 30 to take advantage of their free summer rentals (this includes 

instruments rented from them at our school cafeteria in September).  

Cookie King! 

Mr. Lemon had some fun with the students this week with the transfer and and 

crowning of the new Cookie King for next year - Sir Crumsby. Mr. Lemon 

explains that this role in a integral part of successful Cookie Days on Fridays at 

AGMS. Only at middle school! :) 

Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the celebrations coming next week. 

Rob Parker, Principal 

 

ATTENDANCE - Please remember to inform the office if your child will be late or absent. You can email to  

attendance62@sd61.bc.ca   or phone and leave a message on our call back line at 250-360-0725. 

 YOUR WEEK AT A GLANCE    

Mon., June 25 10:30 am—Gr. 8 Recognition Ceremony, followed by pot-luck lunch and celebratory activities 

Tues., June 26  

Wed, June 27 

 

12:35 - 2:45 pm - Fun Day Afternoon - inflatables on field 

Thurs., June 28 Whole School Activities - Slip’nSlide, Stations, Freezies, etc.  

Last day of school for students - dismissal at 2:45 pm with report cards 

 

Fri., June 29 Administration Day - no school for students 


